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Britto, Adrienne

From: Britto, Adrienne

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:31 AM

To: Britto, Adrienne

Subject: FW: Broward County 2018 HazMat Deliverables Extension letter

From: Herschenhorn, Steven

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 2:15 PM

To: Britto, Adrienne <ABRITTO@broward.org>; Journey, Mark <MJourney@broward.org>; Ascarrunz, Miguel
<mascarrunz@broward.org>

Cc: Upchurch, Atiba <AUpchurch@broward.org>

Subject: FW: Broward County 2018 HazMat Deliverables Extension letter

Good afternoon,

Please see the following approval Notice for Deliverable Extensions and Contract Guidance we received from the State.
Regards,

Steven

BRIGWARD

COUNTY

STEVEN HERSCHENHORN

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT SPECIALIST II, HAZ MAT INSPECTOR
Environmental Protection and Growth Management Department
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT DIVISION

201 NW 84 Ave | Plantation, Florida 33324

954.831.3917

Broward.org/Emergency | Facebook.com/BrowardEMD | Twitter.com/ReadyBroward
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From: Ray, Donna [mailto:Donna.Ray@em.myflorida.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 9:02 AM

To: Herschenhorn, Steven <sherschenhorn@broward.org>

Subject: RE: Broward County 2018 HazMat Deliverables Extension letter

Good morning Mr. Herschenhorn,

Management has reviewed and approved your request to extend the deliverable dates.
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Please note:

» In any quarter, the Division shall not reimburse the Recipient for an amount that exceeds 45%
of the overall amount authorized by their Agreement.
» The cumulative amount of reimbursement for quarters 1, 2, and 3 shall not exceed 90% of the
overall amount authorized by their Agreement.
The Division places caps on these funds because of budget authority issues we may experience
during the year so that it does not affect our ability to continue to pay.

Should you have any questions, or concerns please contact me at (850) 815-4314.

Thanks,
Donna

From: Herschenhorn, Steven [mailto:sherschenhorn@broward.org]
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 8:18 PM

To: Ray, Donna <Donna.Ray@em.myflorida.com>

Subject: Broward County 2018 HazMat Deliverables Extension letter

Miss Donna T. Ray

Government Operations Consultant 1
Florida Division of Emergency Management
2555 Shumard Oak Blvd

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100

Miss Ray,

Per our conversation this afternoon, please see the attached letter with our request for HazMat
Deliverable Extensions.

| truly appreciate your guidance and assistance.

Happy Thanksgiving!
Best,

Steven

BRIGWARD
COUNTY
F L O R I D A

STEVEN HERSCHENHORN

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT SPECIALIST II, HAZ MAT INSPECTOR
Environmental Protection and Growth Management Department
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT DIVISION
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201 NW 84" Ave | Plantation, Florida 33324
954.831.3917

Broward.org/Emergency | Facebook.com/BrowardEMD | Twitter.com/ReadyBroward

BEMCY "“"“““‘t,, -

a¥
e“‘muno» pnoo®

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public
records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message
to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained therein, may be subject to public

disclosure.





